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Columbus Technical College

Local Board of Directors Meeting

928 Manchester Expressway

Columbus, GA  31904

Tuesday, February 28, 2017
10:30 a.m., Hartline Bldg., Room 303
Board Members Present:  Velma Bright, David Fox, Slade Johnson, David McCurry, Ben Richardson, Jim Trott and Edwina Turner
The Local Board of Directors Meeting was held in conjunction with the Grand Opening of the Welding Lab at Columbus Technical College in Room 303 in the Hartline Bldg.  Lorette Hoover welcomed the group which included members of the Foundation Board, faculty and staff, students and other guests.  A tour of the newly renovated lab and a demonstration of new equipment were conducted for the guests.
Respectfully submitted by:  Ms. Mary Alexander, President’s Office

[image: image2.png]



